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Los Angeles Regional water'  Quality Control Board 

June 13,2012 

Mr. Dan Carrier 
Chevron Environmental Management Company, 
140 South State College Boulevard, Suite 400 
Brea, California 92821 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AT CATALINA 
CRUISE TERMINAL, 1510 SWINFORD STREET, SAN PEDRO, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 12- 
004, ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SERIES NO. 188, CI-9819, GLOBAL ID. WDRI 00002172) 

Dear Mr. Carrier: 

On May 7, 2012, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you that 
the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 which 
specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In the letter dated June 7, 2012, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 because the application of activated persulfate in the 
remedial excavation areas will not proceed due to its corrosion potential. Therefore, you no 
longer need the WDR. The coverage under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019, for the 
subject site is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement actions that may be taken 
under the term of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620- 
6122 or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu at (213) 576-6683. 

Sincerely, 
n 

Executive officer 

cc: Mr. Steve Targanyan, SAlC Energy, Environment & Infrastructure, LLC 
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